
January 23, 2023


Chairperson Lee and Committee Members,


I strongly urge a Do NOT Pass on HB 1474. Restricting the amount and type of data that can 
be collected by schools and state agencies serves no one but limits our understanding of the 
diversity and experiences of the people of North Dakota. This is censorship, and it has no place 
in our great state.


I urge a Do NOT Pass on HB 1474.


Sincerely,

Sylvia Bull

522 N 16th St

Bismarck, ND 58501 


